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lrgvdc

To: lrgvdc
Subject: RE: Questions on Bulk Diesel, DEF, and Fluids for LRGVDC No 2025-03

Is there a specific price sheet for vendors to use? If so could it be provided? 
No, bidders may provide their own.  

May we be provided with a list of bidders invited to bid? 
In an eƯort to maintain fairness and prevent any collusion. The bidders list may be release after bidding 
has closed.  

What is the current contract being used for fuel? Who is the current vendor and what are the current margins? 
There is no current contract.  Purchases have been in small batches from local vendors and via fuel 
cards. 

Is there a specific DBE usage goal and if so what is the percentage? 
Typically, a specific DBE usage goal is determined based on the scope of the project and the availability 
of qualified DBE vendors in the industry. However, given the unique nature of this project, we have 
determined that setting a specific DBE participation goal is not feasible at this time. We encourage all 
certified DBE vendors to submit bids for consideration. Additionally, we expect all non-DBE bidders to 
demonstrate good faith eƯorts in subcontracting opportunities for DBE firms.  

May we be provided with a list of approved DBEs? 
List can be obtained here, TUCP DBE Directory 
https://txdot.txdotcms.com/FrontEnd/searchcertifieddirectory.asp?TN=txdot 

Have any additional addenda past the first yet been released for this bid? 
Three (3) addenda have been released as of 05/19/2025. Please continue to monitor the LRGVDC 
website any other updates. 

Are the options to extend mutually agreed upon by council and vendor? For the 3 one year renewals, would those 
extensions be only based on the initial bid contract and margins or would the council be willing to negotiate with 
the vendor in the event that market conditions have changed significantly enough to request a change? 
The initial three-year renewal options would be based on the original contract and agreed margins. However, 
should market conditions significantly change during the term of the contract or prior to renewal, vendor may 
request a negotiation regarding pricing adjustments. We will consider these requests for review based on 
documented market conditions to ensuring fairness and mutual benefit. 

Do you receive any discounts from your current vendor? If so please explain the discount. 
No 

Regards, 
Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council
301 W. Railroad St.
Weslaco, Texas 78596
Phone: 956-682-3481 
Email: lrgvdc@lrgvdc.org 
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